
Educational Visit to IIT Ropar on 29-04-2024 

The Department of Computer Science and Applications at Sri Guru Teg Bahadur Khalsa 

College, Sri Anandpur Sahib, in collaboration with the Institutions Innovation Council of the 

institute, organized a one-day educational visit to IIT Ropar on April 29, 2024. 

A group of 27 enthusiastic students from the Bachelor of Computer Applications (BCA) and 

Bachelor of Science (Honors) in Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (BSc(H)AI & DS) 

programs participated in this visit. They were accompanied by Prof. Tajinder Kaur. 

The students had the opportunity to visit iHub - AWaDH (Agriculture and Water Technology 

Development Hub) at IIT Ropar. During their visit, they attended a series of enriching lectures 

focused on start-up ideas and entrepreneurial initiatives. These sessions were designed to 

inspire and motivate the students to explore innovative approaches and opportunities in the 

field of technology and entrepreneurship. 

The visit proved to be highly beneficial, leaving the students excited and motivated. They 

actively engaged in discussions about new innovative initiatives and the possibilities of 

becoming entrepreneurs. This experience is expected to have a lasting impact on their academic 

and professional pursuits. 

 


